
Allotment committee meeting: 5th March 2023 

Attendees: 

April Webb 

Jackie Williams 

Paul Hulbert 

Kirsty Bax 

Phil Withers 

Wayne Gould 

Items of discussion: 

Main purpose of this gathering was to confirm committee positions prior to commencement of the 

2023 season. 

Election of committee positions: 

Chair – April Webb 

Vice Chair - Paul Hulbert 

Treasurer – Kirsty Bax 

Plot Liaison – Phil Withers, to be supported by Wayne Gould 

Secretary – Jackie Williams 

General Member –Wayne Gibson  

Other business: 

April now has the Kings Seeds catalogues and forms to order from – we will include these with our 

community plot and let the allotment holders know via a spring newsletter that we can order 

through the scheme. 

All agreed that a newsletter would be a good way to introduce new committee, get people thinking 

about the new season and convey a few messages about the 2023 season. 

KB to send group the template previously used and everyone to contribute to.  

Proposed inspection dates 2023: 

 

March 5th – held following meeting 

April 2nd 

May 7th (consensus to move due to the coronation?) 

June 4th  

July 2nd 



August 6th  

September 3rd 

October 1st  

Meeting in the cemetery carpark at 9.30 for all of these. 

Decision to be made where to hold the committee meetings following these walkarounds in the 

week post inspection.  


